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UKAD: OFFICIAL 

3. If the answer to #1 is yes, then please could you provide me with the 

corresponding e-mails only under the terms of the Freedom of Information 

Act; and, 

4. If the answer to #2 is yes, then please could you provide me with the 

corresponding e-mails only under the terms of the Freedom of Information 

Act. 

 

If the volume of e-mails for either #3 or #4 is such that you need me to refine 

my request, then please let me know. My working assumption is that there 

should be very limited correspondence between yourselves (UKAD) and these 

two parties.' 

Response 

4. UKAD confirms that it does not hold the information you have requested in points 

1 to 4 of your request. That is, there was no correspondence by letter or email 

between UKAD and Darren Foote or Mountain Fuel Ltd, or UKAD and Cambridge 

Commodity Ltd, between 1 August 2014 and 12 January 2015. 

Conclusion 

5. If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask 

for an internal review. Internal review requests should be submitted within two 

months of the date of receipt of the response to your original letter and should be 

addressed to: Philip Bunt, Chief Operating Officer, UK Anti-Doping, Fleetbank 

House, 2-6 Salisbury Square, London EC4Y 8AE. Please remember to quote the 

reference number above in any further communications. 

6. If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to 

apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information 

Commissioner can be contacted at: Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe 

House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF. 

Yours sincerely 

 
UK Anti-Doping 

 




